Gregory Library Media Center

Dear Parents and Guardians,

In the next few weeks, your child will begin to borrow books from the school
library. We encourage you to share in this important event for your child.

We have been preparing for this special day during your child’s regular class
visits by explaining library manners and the proper way to care for books. You can
also help your youngster to develop a sense of responsibility for the care of books by
putting them away in a “special, safe place,” keeping them clean and in good
condition, and returning them on your child’s next library class visit.

We have been busy reading stories and talking about books. When your child
takes a book home, please encourage him/her to read as many of the words in the
book as possible, to discuss the illustrations, and to talk about the story. Reading is a
lifetime habit and it is best begun at an early age.

If you have any questions about our library program, please contact us. For
more information about our library program, please visit our Web site shown below
click on our school, and then click on the Library Media Center link:

www.woboe.org

Sincerely,

Ms. Matz
Librarian

Please sign below and return this form to your child’s classroom teacher.

Child’s name:

| do give permission for my child to borrow books and understand that
he/she is responsible for returning the books in good condition.

Parent signature:



http://www.woboe.org/

